
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
July 3, 2018 
 
Councillor Kristyn Wong- Tam 
Chair, Toronto and East York Community Council 
100 Queen St. W 
 

Cherry Street Parking 
 
Dear Chair and Members of the Toronto and East York Community Council,  
 
Local businesses have contacted Transportation Services indicating that "No Parking 9pm-4am" 
signs have been removed resulting in long term parking. Upon following up with Signs and 
Markings Unit City Staff found that the signs were removed in 2017 due to the fact that they 
were not bylawed. These signs have been in place for at least 10 years (as far back as the google 
street view goes). 
 
The same parking prohibition exists on the opposite side, west side of Cherry Street, as well as 
the east side between Villiers Street and Commissioners Street (just north of the subject 
location), therefore, to be consistent I would ask you to support the following. 
 
Recommendations: 
 
1. City Council prohibit parking from 9:00 p.m. of one day to 4:00 a.m. of the next following 
day, on the east side of Cherry Street, between Commissioners Street and a point 457.7 
metres further south. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Paula Fletcher 
City Councillor 
Ward 30, Toronto-Danforth 
 


